
Pat Gayle-Gordon 

From: Queenester Nieves 
Sent: 
To: 

Monday, May 10, 2021 2:44 PM 
Pat Gayle-Gordon 

Subject: FW: Mizner Fountain 

Purple Folder??? 

From: orator woodward <oratorw@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Monday, May 10, 2021 2:37 PM 

To: Queenester Nieves <qnieves@TownOfPalmBeach.com> 
Subject: Fw: Mizner Fountain 

----- Forwarded Message -----q 
From: orator woodward <oratorw@yahoo.com> 
To: mayor@townofpalmbeach.com <mayor@townofpalmbeach.com >; qnieves@townofpalmbeach.com 
<gnieves@townofpalmbeach .com> 
Sent: Monday, May 10, 2021 , 02:23:50 PM EDT 
Subject: Mizner Fountain 

please do not desecrate the Mizner Fountain. Do not add steps. You must ask Biil Bone who is paying him to pursue this 
obsession? the new park is a separate French style park with no relation in style to the "Moorish" styled Mizner Park. 
Adding steps will do nothing to improve the use of the park, and could add a dangerous slip and fall liabil ity that the Town 
could be sued for. Perhaps adding some better tables ,chairs and benches would improve its use. Just another project 
that we really don't need that will take money out of the Town's pocket and put money in theirs. The Town made a 
covenant with the State, we must keep our word and adhere to the agreement not to add steps to the Landmarked Mizner 
Fountain. 
sincerely , Orator Woodward 
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Pat Gayle-Gordon 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Aly Serrano on behalf of Town Council 
Tuesday, May 11, 2021 8:39 AM 
Town Council & Mayor 
Jay Boodheshwar; Carolyn Stone; Town Clerks Staff 
FW: Continued attack on the Mizner Fountain- Tuesday May 11, 2021 agenda item 

From: Anne Pepper <annepepper@mac.com> 
Sent: Monday, May 10, 2021 6:45 PM 
To: Town Council <TCouncil@TownofPalmBeach.com>; Danielle Hickox Moore <DMoore@TownofPalmBeach.com>; Kirk 
Blouin <KBlouin@TownofPalmBeach.com> 
Subject: Continued attack on the Mizner Fountain- Tuesday May 11, 2021 agenda item 

Dear Council, Mayor and Town Manager, 
It is beyond me to understand the rationale behind adding stairs at the back of the Mizner Fountain. What is the 
safety issue? What is the justification and who is driving this ? It seems to me that it is not the residents but 
some entity that seeks a benefit. I have never seen so many photo shoots as this year from fashion to 
engagements and weddings to quinceaneras in front of the fountain. Are photographers looking for a different 
angle and want the back stairs? With all the construction, under grounding and general congestion throughout 
the town, is it really necessary to dig up the center of town? I cannot believe SHPO has approved this. What 
was said to make them think this is ok? Please spare us the degradation of this historic, iconic monument that is 
at the heart of Palm Beach. 

Sincerely, 
Anne C. Pepper 
333 Seaspray Ave 
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